
Cooper, Kathy MH 
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Delbiondo, Sherri [SDELBIONDO@pa.gov] 
Thursday, May 31, 2012 4:53 PM 
IRRC; jheffern@pasen.gov; rgodshal@pahousegop.com; sdefrank@pasenate.com; 
jpreston@pahouse.net; wshearer@pahouse.net; Guyer, Danielle; 
,rmulle@attorneygeneral.gov' 
L-00070186/57-257 

This is to inform you that PUC's proposed regulation relating to Universal Service and Energy Conservation Reporting 
Requirements at docket no. L-00070186/27-257 is withdrawn. 

Also withdrawn is the PUC's proposed policy statement on Customer Assistance Programs at M-00072036/57-259. 
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